
 

Light Up A Life Event 2024 - Terms and Conditions 

1. These terms and conditions apply to everyone who has chosen to dedicate a light.  

 

2. There is a limited number of tickets for the Light up a Life events, these will be allocated on a 

first come first served basis.   

 

3. We reserve the right to cancel both the installation and the Light up a Life events in the event 

of adverse weather or coronavirus restrictions.  

 

4. One light per dedication will be seen shining bright on our Christmas tree in the Hospice 

gardens and at Frinton Triangle Shopping Centre. To dedicate multiple lights this year, please 

complete the required process online for each named dedication. 

 

5. We may revise these terms and conditions from time to time to reflect any changes in relevant 

laws and regulatory requirements. 

 

6. St Helena Hospice will contact you regarding Light up a Life. St Helena Hospice may also 

contact you occasionally by post to tell you more about our services and other ways you can 

help, including opportunities to donate, volunteer or fundraise unless you state you do not 

consent.   

 

7. At St Helena Hospice, we’re committed to protecting and respecting your privacy in everything 

we do. If you’d like to know more about what we do with your personal information, please 

read our privacy notice –sthelena.org.uk/privacy. You can update your preferences or stop 

communications at any time by contacting us at enquiries@sthelena.org.uk or phone the 

fundraising office on 01206 931 468. 

 

 

mailto:enquiries@sthelena.org.uk

